
www.ccrl.us   
  

 

4441 Buckeystown Pike, Suite C ❖ Frederick, Maryland 21704 

phone: 240-436-4800 ❖ fax: 610-834-7066 ❖ email: ccrl@astm.org  

Sponsored by Committees C-1 and C-9 of ASTM International 

 

 

Safety of our customers and inspection staff is a top priority.  CCRL asks for the 

assistance of laboratories to help maintain a safe inspection environment for not only 

your facility, but each facility visited after your inspection. 

 

In order to provide a safe inspection, CCRL staff will do the following: 

 

CCRL inspection staff have met the COVID-19 vaccination requirements of ASTM 

International before being eligible to conduct onsite inspections.   

 

If the CCRL Inspector has been potentially exposed to COVID-19 or exhibits COVID-19 

symptoms, CCRL will delay and reschedule the onsite inspection with another Inspector 

as soon as possible.  Any laboratories that were potentially exposed to such an incident 

will be notified immediately of the situation.   

 

In order to provide a safe inspection, CCRL asks laboratories to do the following: 

 

If laboratory staff were potentially exposed to COVID-19 and were in the proximity of 

CCRL inspection staff, please contact CCRL immediately to help isolate the spread of 

COVID-19.   

 

Should your laboratory have specific safety policies or guidelines related to COVID-19, 

please convey that information to the CCRL Inspector prior to the onsite inspection.   

 

For any concerns or potential exposures, please contact: 

 

Steven Lenker 

Director, Construction Materials Reference Laboratories 

(240)-436-4804 

slenker@astm.org 

 

Jan Prowell 

Director, CCRL 

(240)-436-4704 

jprowell@astm.org 
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